
 

Provision of Language Services  

 

Interpreting Services   

Face to face interpreting will be available for in-house languages from 10 March 2022, and will 
provided by Western Health Language Services staff.  
 
Due to demand, the interpreters may not always be available to attend on person and will work with 
the requesting clinician to provide the best possible alternative for the patient by video or phone. 
 
As services begin to ramp up, agency requests for languages not available to be provided by the in-
house team will be phased back in, particularly for exceptional circumstances, such as end of life 
discussions or difficult conversations about diagnoses. Other agency requests will need to be sourced 
via telephone or video. Please call Language Services should you need to discuss. 
 

Areas of relevance 

Setting Action 

Outpatient 

bookings or 

Telephone 

Outpatient  

appointments 

Continue to request interpreters via iPM as per usual prior to Covid 

restrictions.  

List of interpreter bookings are sent to Outpatients the day prior to the 
clinic with the pager number of the intepreters. 

 

Wards/ED – in-

house interpreters 

Page the in-house interpreters according to table below during business 
hours.               

 

 

All other languages 

and After Hours 

Call 1300 739 731  

Please have patients name, UR and phone number available 
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How to request 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUSLAN 

Call Ext. # 57148 


